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THE PIRATES ARE BACK! RE-OPENING ON 02.12.20!

  
We're delighted to be re-opening again from Wednesday 2nd December and will be running some adapted, socially-
distanced activities in the run up to the Christmas break.

We can't wait to welcome you all back to The Pirate Castle and to getting out on the water again!

SATURDAY YOUTH 'PIRATE CLUB' (AGES 8+)
5th and 12th December 2020
Full day: 10:40 until 15:10, 2 x paddle sessions, packed luch required
Morning only: 10:30 until 12:30
Afternoon only:13:30 - 15:30

A limited number of *FREE* spaces are availbe for Camden residents, subject to eligibility)

WEDNESDAY UPPERDECKERS (OVER 50s PADDLE SESSIONS)
2nd, 9th and 16th December 2020
10:30 until 13:00

We still have a few spaces left for all of the above sessions. For more information or to book, please email: 
info@thepiratecastle.org [1].

YarRRr!
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